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Dear Students, 

The Institute is keen to provide facilitations to its students and has made an 

update to its examination guidelines by allowing the use of PROGRAMMABLE 

SCIENTIFIC CALCULATORS during examinations. 

The students will be required to clear the memory of their Programmable 

Scientific Calculators before entering the examination premises and the sharing 

of the same will not be allowed during the examinations. Therefore, each student 

should bring his/ her own calculator. 

It is also advisable that any use of unauthorized features or data stored in the 

calculator's memory will be treated as an unfair means and may lead the students 

to strict disciplinary action.  

All stakeholders are, therefore, advised to note the above for their necessary 

information.  
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